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Year 4 Residential Trip March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,          

     

I am really pleased to be able to confirm that we have booked the residential trip to Frank Chapman 

Centre for our current year 3’s ready for when they start their new academic year into Year 4.   

The trip will offer children the chance to stay away from home in a safe and stimulating environment 

whilst taking part in adventurous and exploring learning.  The centre is very well-equipped offering 

comfortable accommodation for both staff and children. 

The activities offered are varied and include archery, bush craft, low and high ropes.   In my 

experience there is something for everyone. 

We will send out more information about the trip and hold a meeting for parents nearer the time.  

However, if you have any questions ahead of then please call into the school office. 

The visit is booked for 12th – 14th March 2025 and will cost £187 per child.  If you would like to 

discuss the cost of the trip, please contact Mrs Millinchip in the school office.   

Please use School Money to book a place for your child and pay an initial deposit.  Please ensure you 

book a place and pay a deposit of £27 by the Friday 24th May 2024. 

Five further payments of £32 to be paid by 12th July, 23rd August,4th October, 15th November and 

27th December.   

If you have any queries regarding payments or do not have a SchoolMoney log-in, please call into the 

office and speak to Mrs Millinchip.   

Yours faithfully, 

Mr Marshall 

Headteacher 

 


